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Dear Parents 

 

Our annual 2 day instrumental music workshop will be held on Wednesday 30 and 

Thursday 31 August.  All instrumental students are involved in the workshop which 

allows students the opportunity to rehearse in small groups with a tutor and whole 

ensemble rehearsals.  There is a $40 fee which has been invoiced to all instrumental 

students.  (Please contact me if you have not received this invoice.)  This also includes 

a BBQ lunch on both days (at first break) cooked by Chappy. Students need to bring a 

snack for second break.  All instrumental students are able to wear free dress for the 

workshop.  Choir rehearsals will continue during this week but instrumental rehearsals 

(before/after school/during break) are cancelled for these two days as students play for 

an extensive time during the school day. 

 

The workshop culminates with a concert which you are invited to attend on 

Thursday 31 August at 2:00pm in the hall.   

 

All instrumental students need to bring the following equipment to both days of the 

workshop:   

• Instrument 

• Music stand – if you have one (with name clearly marked) 

• Music folder 

• Pencil 

• Water bottle 

• Snack for second break 

 

If you are able to assist with serving lunch on either the Wednesday 30 or Thursday 31 

from 10:15am – 11:25am could you please send me an email. (nclos1@eq.edu.au) 

Lunch will be served from the kitchen next to the hall. 

 

Please also note the annual evening music concert will be held on Wednesday 15 

November at 6:00pm which will involve all instrumental students. 

We look forward to seeing you at our concert on Thursday 31 August at 2:00pm if you 

are able to attend.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Naomi Lindh      Lisa McKeaten 

Classroom Music Teacher    Deputy Principal 
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